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We invite you to experience the culmination of a project by our year 12 & 13 LIPA Sixth
Form College students studying the Technical Theatre and Design for Performance

courses. Working in small groups, they have researched, designed, and created a series
of final pieces that make up the installation based on the theme of Chocolate. Our

theatre space has been transformed! 

The installation has been created using a range of theatrical skills, including set,
costume, lighting and sound design, scenic and props construction, and painting. 

Your pupils will witness firsthand, the realisation of a dynamic process that links into
the assessment objectives for GCSE Art and Design, Design and Technology, and

Drama.  Students' work on the installation has involved analysing and adapting their
design decisions throughout the making process, in order to realise their artistic

intentions. You and your pupils will have the opportunity to experience the installation,
which will be followed by a student talk and Q+A where they will gain an

understanding of how ideas have been developed and explored and followed through
to communicate a personal and meaningful response to a brief.

Design for Performance and Technical Theatre students and staff will be on hand
throughout to discuss and explain all aspects of the installation.

INFORMATION FOR
TEACHERS

We are taking group bookings for the following times on Thursday 23rd
November 2023; 

10-11am           11am-12pm         1pm-2pm         2pm-3pm 
Please email ttdfp@lipasixthformcollege.org by 17th November to book

mailto:productionarts@lipasixthformcollege.org

